






Request to expedite the proposal to grant 7th CPC to PB 

Employees as per DoEXP Guidelines for the same. 

 
Umesh C Sharma <umsharma01@gmail.com> 
 

5:15 PM (1 minute 
ago) 

 

 
 

 

to ceo.pbi, Rajeev, Shehryar, DG DD 

 
 

Respected Sir, 
 

With warm regards, we are sending this representation with a request 
to expedite the proposal to grant 7th CPC to PB Employees as per 
DoEXP Guidelines for the same. 
 

It is pertinent to mention that DoEXP has recently issued guidelines for 
the same. 
 

An early action on the subject is requested. 
 

Regards. 
 
 
 

Umesh C Sharma, 

President, A.R.T.E.E. 
+919871765714 
www.arteeindia.org 
Unity is Strength 
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